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 We are thrilled to report that construction of 
the new children’s home, church, and health clinic has 
just begun in the village of Valluru.  We provided the 
funds last year to purchase the land but have been 
waiting funding to begin construction.  Another 
$11,000 is needed to complete the new building, as 
well as $3,000 for school supplies for over 250 or-
phans in the fourteen children’s homes.   

 We are also sharing pictures and updates of 
other recent happenings in India.   These pictures give 
only a small glimpse into the ministry and work of  
Feed My People under the leadership of Mary Grace 
and Thomas Jr.    Your gifts are greatly appreciated!   
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During the school break Mary Grace teaches the girls  
embroidery and tailoring skills.   

Work is just beginning on the Valluru church, children’s home 
and health clinic.   

The teens who graduated from Bible School and the Medical 
Vocational School at the Tenali Children’s Home this year.   

 
Mary Grace is 
distributing 
rice to the 
homeless as 
she shares the 
good news of 
Jesus.   

These cuties sent a Happy Mother’s Day greeting. 
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Water Need Still Critical at Congo for Christ 

Last month we shared how the recent flooding in 
Uvira, DR Congo has severely damaged the main 
water system which has provided water to Congo 
for Christ and the surrounding community for the 
past twelve years.  A large portion of the pipeline is 
missing and there is major damage to the station 
where the pipeline begins.  As you can see in the 
picture, the children are now having to carry water 
from the river for use at Congo for Christ.  The wa-
ter does not look clean and there is a very real 
threat of cholera and other waterborne diseases.  
The immediate repairs needed to get the water 
flowing again will cost $7,000.  We are still in need 
of $4,700 to meet this need.  We extend a big thank 
you to all who have donated towards the repairs 
urgently needed.   Every gift is a tremendous help 
for this critical need!   
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and we may assess up to 10 percent to be used for administering the gift.  If we receive more contributions  than can be wisely applied to a project, we use these 
funds to meet a similar pressing need.  Gifts with no designation will be used for the greatest need.  State Requirements:  VA:  A financial statement may be ob-
tained upon written request from the Office of Charitable and Regulatory Programs.  We are unable to accept donations from residents of the following states:  IL, 
MD, MI, MS, NC, PA.  

The children now have to carry water from the river to meet 
the needs at Congo for Christ Center.   

Girls Home in Sameong, Thailand  

Global Outreach has supported Pastor Wanchai and the 
Sameong Girls Home for thirty-five years.  Even though 
Wanchai is now in his seventies, he remains a faithful 
servant of God.  In addition to the girl’s home, he pastors 
a local church on the same premises.  His wife, Pensri, is 
a big help in ministering to the girls and the children at 
the church.  Like Sameong Girls Home, so many depend 
on the monthly support received from your generous do-
nations.  God bless you for your faithfulness!   

Children who attend Sunday School at Sameong Church. 

Girls at Sameong Girls 
Home.  Left:  Pensri teaches 
the Sunday School children. 


